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Wednesday, 17th July 2024

Dear Parents

Deer Trip to Cranmore Railway - Wednesday 18thSeptember 2024

In History next term, Deer Class will be studying WW2. To support our learning, we have arranged
a visit to Cranmore Railway Station in Shepton Mallet on Wednesday 18th September.

During our visit, the children will have the opportunity to participate in several workshops, as well
as a tour of the signal box and a train ride. As part of the experience, the children (and adults) are
invited to dress up as evacuees. Mr Gunning will make a gas mask box with the children during the
first week of term. These pictures are just ideas. Hopefully small additions to the children’s current
school uniform will be suitable and you won’t have to spend too much money on outfits.

Please ensure that your child brings a waterproof coat, as well as a packed lunch, a morning snack
and water bottle. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, you can book a free packed lunch
via Parentpay in the same way you would book their normal meal, outlining which sandwich filling
they would prefer. Their packed lunch will be handed to them before departure.
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We will be leaving shortly after registration and will be back before school finishes at about
3.00pm.

We are very fortunate that the PTA have generously agreed to meet the full cost of the coach and
therefore the cost is £5.30 per child. Please give consent and make payment via Parentpay no
later than Wednesday 11th September.

Kindest regards,

Ian Gunning
Class Teacher
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